
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

 
      Friday 28th March 2025 

 Year 5 Swimming End 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

We would like to inform you that swimming for Year 5 comes to an end next week. 
Wednesday 2nd April will be the final swimming session.  The children have now had two 
whole terms of going swimming each week, and many of them have made incredible 
progress - well done Year 5! 

This means when we return to school after the Easter holidays, the children will no longer 
need to bring their swimming kits each week. 

Thank you as always for your support 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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